WEEKLY UPDATE

8/29/20

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. We are happy to report that, as of today, we have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility. Since the beginning of the pandemic we have had a total of 120 residents and 23 staff test positive for COVID-19.

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-9055.

Sincerely,

Ronald A. Denti, LNHA

Ronald A. Denti Administrator